
Covering Note to HBBC and the Examiner for The Parish Council’s Submission to 
the Examiner – 15/08/21 

 
Dear Robin, 
 
Attached is our response to Chris Collison for the Examination. This is both for your 
information and also for you to forward to Chris Collinson in line with his instructions. 
 
Dear Chris, 
 
Thank you for your email of 29 July 2021 announcing the start of the Stoke Golding 
Neighbourhood Plan Examination. 
Please find attached the following documents: 
 
1. Comments on the Borough Council's representation: This document addresses each 
of the Borough Council's Regulation 16 comments: 
2. Housing Note: This sets out the background to the Neighbourhood Plan's housing 
requirement and allocation policies, and addresses the changes in circumstance that 
have arisen since the plan was submitted. It addresses many of the comments raised by 
the Borough Council and developers/landowners in their Regulation 
 16 representations; 
3.Consultation Statement: Appendix 3 sets out the Qualifying Body's response to the 
Regulation 14 representations, some of which were repeated at Regulation 16 stage. 
 
The Parish Council, as Qualifying Body, will be very pleased to respond to any additional 
queries that the Examiner may have. 
 


